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On September 3rd, UCC began its 160th school year. With many new students 
across the grades, halls are busier and classes are larger. Throughout the course 
of the past month, a number of new and old student teams and clubs have 
begun, including: 
 

● Senior Boys Football 
○ Won their first game with Mother Teresa London ​56-0 

● Boys Volleyball 
○ Participated in the McMaster tournament on the 13th winning Gold 

● Music Society (Concert Band/Jazz Band/Choir/Creative Music) 
○ Saw a turnout of over forty students at their first meeting 

● Cosmetology “Cosmo” Club 
● UCC Cross Country 
● Pedagape Club 
● E-Sports Club 
● Art Club 
● Student Council 

○ Held elections for Deputy Prime-Minister and Secretary 
 
Month’s Highlight 
On September 12th, members of the UCCs First Nations / Aboriginal Student Organization, 
Kidwin Zhingwaak​, travelled to Brampton Ontario to visit the Woodland Cultural Center. 
Students toured the defunct residential school and learned about the impact of our nation’s 
past on First Nations communities today. 
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Coming up: 
● The UCC “Tucc Shop” will begin selling Pines Spirit Wear. 
● On the 23rd, UCC will participate in the annual Terry Fox Community Walk. 
● On October 17th, the Academic Assembly will occur—celebrating our Lancers’ 

academic achievements. 
● The UCC Reach for the Top Trivia team will begin holding regular club meetings. 
● The UCC Music Society Fun Day will invite students who are interested in the arts to 

participate in a music-themed weekend event. 
● On September 24th, UCC will host its first school Advisory Council meeting of the 

year. 
● On September 25th, UCC Mock Trial Club will hold its first meeting of the year. 
● The UCC student body will collectively participate in the school year’s opening mass 

on September 25th. 
● The UCC Senior Boys volleyball team will participate in their fourth tournament this 

season in early October. 
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